
 

 

 

Are you a primary health care provider 
working with fathers or their partners 
in the perinatal period?  

If so, we would love to hear from you! 
 
We are researchers from Curtin University who 
are exploring the information and support 
needs of first-time dads in Australia. We are 
interested in your views about a proposed 
mobile phone-based, peer-facilitated, perinatal 
education and support program for first-time 
fathers. 
 
For more information, follow this link: 
https://curtin.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_d
1iFwnLlKcXw9wO or scan the QR code. 
 
You can also contact Richard Pascal at: 
richard.pascal@postgrad.curtin.edu.au. 

SCAN ME 
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